
Joint Communique #9 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

February 25, 2022 

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on February 25, 2022. The team members 
addressed: 

 

• New bargaining team gathered & developed ground rules. 

• Discussed contract distribution and created an MOU. 

• Reviewed Covid Supplemental leave pay and discussed the process that is now 

available. 

• Discussed Summer Program pay. 

• Reviewed upcoming negotiation dates. 

• Discussed reclassification training and process. 

 

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on 
March 17 & 18, 2022. 
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